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Public Education Commission Members Attend Charter Schools Conference 
June 12-14, 2024 at the Clyde Hotel 

SANTA FE – The public is notified of a possible quorum of the New Mexico Public Education Commission 
(PEC). Commissioners may be attending the Charter Schools Conference June 12-14, 2024, at the Clyde 
Hotel, 330 Tijeras Ave., NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102. The Commissioners are attending as participants 
only. 

 
The public is notified that no hearing is being held for the purpose of formulating public policy of the PEC or 
taking any action within the authority of the PEC. At this conference, the Commissioners in attendance are 
not formulating public policy, discussing public business, or taking any action that the body has authority to 
take and does not constitute a meeting of the PEC. Any policy or practice that the PEC may adopt in the 
future based on information from hearing or otherwise will be done at a publicly noticed meeting of the 
PEC. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ARSENIO ROMERO, PHD 
SECRETARY OF PUBLIC EDUCATION 

Public Notice  
For Immediate Release: June 7, 2024 
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